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August 13, 2014 

 

 

Katrina Smith 

1558 Point Douglas Rd S 

Saint Paul MN 55119 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1558 Point Douglas Road South 

 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 12, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant your appeal on the vehicle 

abatement on condition that in one month you put down fresh class 5 where needed for an only 

one-car parking area.  Ms. Moermond also stated that within 6 months, you must file paperwork 

with the Planning Commission to install a permanent parking pad with a resolution within a year.  

If there is no resolution, you will not be able to use the parking area for parking.   

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 3, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Ed Smith 
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